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BARBER - PRESALE R. 0117027 

10 March 1988 

To: Mr. Bob Thompson 

From: 

H&P Die and Stamping Company 
4650 Tiedeman Road 
Cleveland, Ohio 44144 

Di.ck Jackson 
R&D 
Remington Arms Company 

Thank• again for calling today about the problems 

that you•ve been experiencin9 while welding the NBAR magazine boxes. 

I am enclosing two copies of the mag. box print (D-!XP1758 A) which 

has some changes from the previous drawing: 

* tabs at the front are extended to 
protrude .140-.160 into the box 

* undercuts either side of the two front 
tabs were added to reflect what you had 
done on first rough prototypes 

* flap widths and heights and weldments 
added. 

I have hi9hli9hted those dimensions on the drawing 

which we currently believe to be the most important (although we can 

change the width at the front of the lips from .385 to .395 if that 

will help). If you have any questions or troubles with a specific 

dimension, give me a call and maybe we can make some further changes. 

Yours truly, 

CONFIDENTIAL-SUBJECT TO PROTECTIVE ORDER 
KINZER V. REMINGTON 

R2518015 
BARBER - PRESALE R 0117027 


